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It’s called Freedom! Too much is being taken away. We have the right to feed 

ourselves and not depend on the government for our food. We prefer healthy, clean 

meat. We enjoy the hunting tradition with family and friends and putting food on the 

table. Or fishing in a beautiful lake! I agree it should be managed as it is now. But it 

should NEVER be denied us! 


